
The THM board met on 06/06/16 for the June meeting.
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Board Members:

Heather Ranalli Peachee, President - 479-361-8700 Michael Hartman - 479-595-3299

Jennifer De Martino, Vice-President - 479-435-6320 Dr. Becky Howard - 479-445-7778

Bev Cortiana-McEuen, Treasurer - 479-361-2609 Roger Pianalto - 479-361-2207

Carol Walker, Membership - 479-361-2363 Riley Tessaro - 479-361-2607

Annette Pianalto Drake, Secretary - 479-422-7788 Kyle Young - 479-619-8733

The next Museum board meeting will be either June 27 or July 11. 

Tontitown Historical Museum (THM) Report

for COW Meeting - 06/21/16

Book Sales Update - 17 books have been sold this year thanks to Rachel promoting them to new residents as they 

visit City Hall.  A big thanks to Rachel for promoting the Museum and Tontitown!

THM Sign Update - The Museum will soon be getting a new sign.  After approving the sign design and color 

scheme, the board passed a motion to accept the sign as presented in a mock-up photo at the cost quoted by the 

Sign Studio.  

Sunny Hinshaw Memorial - Beverly consulted with Sunny's family members about the wording for a memorial and 

they approved the language she presented.  The board will now discuss what type of memorial at upcoming 

meetings.

Siloam Springs Heritage Day - Saturday, June 25th, from 9am to 3pm, is the 11th Annual Siloam Springs Heritage 

Day celebration.  Karin Woodruff of the Siloam Springs Museum called and spoke to Beverly last week about THM 

participation.  We don't currently have the manpower to staff an event on this short notice but hopefully we can 

participate next year.

Volunteers - The Museum has 2 new volunteers.  Dawn Hinshaw will take the 2nd Saturday each month and 

Dorothy Kever will take the 3rd Saturday each month at the Museum.  This is terrific news!


